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DECISION AND ORDER  
 

April 25, 2014 
 
On April 14, 2014, Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“THESL”) filed a Motion to 
Review pursuant to Rules 42, 43 and 44 of the Ontario Energy Board’s Rules of 
Practice and Procedure. The Board has assigned Board File No. EB-2014-0163 to the 
Motion. 
 
THESL seeks an order that the Board’s Decision on Confidentiality (EB-2013-0234) dated 
April 8, 2014 be reviewed and varied so that certain interrogatory responses be kept 
confidential.   
 
A record of all procedural matters that have been dealt with up to this point in this 
proceeding is available on the Board’s website and at the Board’s office. 
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Motion for Review 
 
On April 22, 2014, THESL filed its Motion Record.  As part of the Motion Record, 
THESL requested that the Board issue an Order staying the implementation of the 
Decision on Confidentiality dated April 8, 2014. 
 
Board Findings 
 
The Board will grant the request for a stay pending the outcome of the Motion to 
Review.  Parties shall continue to treat the materials for which THESL requested 
confidential treatment as confidential until a decision is rendered on the Motion to 
Review, at which point the Board will provide further direction. 
 
THE BOARD ORDERS THAT: 
 

1. The Board’s order in the Decision on Confidentiality dated April 8, 2014 is stayed 
pending the outcome of the Motion to review. 

 
DATED at Toronto, April 25, 2014 
 
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 


